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Kensington Fire <fire@kensingtonfire.org>

Support for Rick Artis
Barbara Brenner Buder <barbarabrennerbuder@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 18, 2024 at 12:54 PM
To: fire@kensingtonfire.org, jlevine@kensingtonfire.org, dmadugo@kensingtonfire.org, jstein@kensingtonfire.org,
jwatt@kensingtonfire.org

Dear Kensington Fire Board,
I support Rick Artis to fill the current vacancy on the Fire Board. I have read his application and I believe that his
experience on the AdHoc Committee on Governance and Operations Structure and his work with the KPOA will provide a
valuable perspective as a member of the Board.
Barbara Brenner Buder
Los Altos Drive

--
Barbara Brenner Buder


